
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, SW., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

February 08, 2018

Attn: Gaelen Pereira, Wireless Systems Architect
Silvus Technologies
10990 Wilshire Boulevard Suite 1500
Los Angeles, CA 90024

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Gaelen Pereira, Wireless Systems Architect,

This refers to application, File No. 0202-EX-ST-2018, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. This
request for the use of GPS re-radiators must be refiled on Form 442. According to 8.3.28(c) of the NTIA
Manual, approved frequency requests for GPS re-radiators must be entered into the Government Master
File (GMF), and requests filed as STAs cannot be entered into the GMF.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number: 40661

Sincerely,

Ant on1erafini
Chief
Experimental Licensing Branch


